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Happy True Parents' Anniversary, Happy Easter and Happy Anniversary Lovin'
Life!

Joshua Cotter
April 6, 2012

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

May the love and blessings of our Heavenly Parent and our True Parents be with you and with your
families.

On behalf of Reverend In Jin Moon, I want to wish everyone a Happy True Parents' Wedding
Anniversary and Happy Easter! Our True Parents recently celebrated the 53rd True Parents Day and held
the worldwide Blessing Ceremony in Cheong Pyeong. Also, our True Mother completed her 5-city tour of
Japan prior to True Parents’ Day, bringing incredible love and blessing to all of our families in Japan. We
congratulate True Parents on the completion of these historic events!

Following the events in Korea, True Parents (together with International President Hyung Jin Moon's
couple) headed back to America, stopping first in Hawaii and arriving in Las Vegas this past weekend.
Welcome home True Parents!

Friday, April 6 is True Parents' 52nd Wedding Anniversary and we send all of our love, prayers and
congratulations to them from across America and around the world. True Parents were blessed in
marriage on this day in 1960, ushering in a completely new are of true love for mankind and opening up
the realm of the Blessing (coming into the true lineage of God) for every human being, for eternity. Thank
you True Parents for your incredible love and life and Happy Anniversary!

True Parents have invited over 80 Japanese church leaders to Las Vegas (who received and took care of
True Mother on her national tour) to celebrate their Wedding Anniversary together with them. We are
greatly honored that True Parents would choose to celebrate this day of cosmic significance here in
America.

This coming Sunday, April 8, is Easter Sunday. We want to approach this Sunday with a prayerful heart,
giving love and comfort to God, Jesus and our True Parents. It is a wonderful time to share with our
families the purpose of Jesus' coming and the true victory of His Resurrection. Upon His foundation, God
was able to call our True Father to fulfill the mission of True Parents on Easter Sunday in 1935. We can
read True Father's speeches and understand the heart of God and the heart of Jesus, and through reading
his autobiography we can get a sense of what he went through as he was meeting Jesus and receiving the
direction that would define and guide the rest of his life.

Our senior pastor, Reverend In Jin Moon, began Lovin' Life Ministries, appropriately, on Easter Sunday,
2009. So, this Sunday will be the 3rd Anniversary of Lovin' Life Ministries. All of our families join
together in thanking In Jin Nim for her incredible heart of love and for leading by example, and we wish
her "Happy Anniversary Lovin' Life!"

In our Sunday Service this Sunday, we will celebrate True Parents' Anniversary, Easter Sunday and the
anniversary of Lovin' Life. It is also our National Boost Sunday, where we encourage every family
across America to bring a friend or guest to church with you. This will be the Sunday where we launch
the Spring Quarter of our ministry with the theme, "'I'm Lovin' Life!"", so you're all invited to the launch
party after service, with your guests.

A huge thank you to all of our families for your incredible love and support for our True Parents here in
America and for supporting our Senior Pastor in building this beautiful ministry called Lovin' Life.

May God bless you.
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